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April 28, 2000

Mr. John Lindsay, Project Manager
U.S. Department of Commerce
NOAA OR&R CPRD (N/ORR2)
Pribilof Project Office
7600 Sand Point Way NE, Bin C 15700
Seattle, Washington 98115-0070

R E C E I V E D

MAY 1  2000

Subject: Final Vadose Zone Modeling Report
St. George Municipal Landfill, Two-Party Agreement Site No. 4
Pribilof Islands Site Restoration, St. George Island, Alaska
Contract No. 50-EANC-9-00047, Task Order No. 56-EANC-0-47005
Tetra Tech Task No. G1040.0001

Dear Mr. Lindsay:

Tetra Tech EM Inc. (Tetra Tech) is pleased to submit one single-sided original and twelve double-sided
copies of the final vadose zone modeling report for the St. George Landfill (Two-Party Agreement Site
No. 4). Tetra Tech received no comments on the draft report dated February 16, 2000. Therefore, this
finalized version includes no changes to the draft document.

This deliverable concludes Tetra Tech’s scope of work. We enjoyed working with you on the modeling
effort and look forward to serving you on future projects. If you have questions about the submittal,
please call me at (206) 587-4680.

Sincerely,

Ken Valder
Project Manager

Enclosures

cc: Lynne Phipps, NOAA Contracting Officer (letter only)
Tong Li, Tetra Tech
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